
 

75 West Main Street, Delta, Utah 84624 

(435)864-4361 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 My name is Natalie Erickson. I am the Executive Director of the Delta Area Chamber of 

Commerce (Delta, Utah). Currently, I am acting as part of the committee for the annual golf 

tournament the Chamber is hosting in September, 2023.  

As some background about our organization, the Delta Area Chamber of Commerce 

provides a network and much needed support for local businesses. We host monthly luncheons 

where our members are able to learn from other community business members through a spotlight 

speaker and networking. We work together to strengthen our local economy to keep it healthy and 

growing, and improve our community's quality of life. There are many other things we do to 

support our community, and I am happy to share those with you, if requested. 

 

The last several years, we have had anywhere from 100 – 150 participants in our golf 

tournament. We try to make it as fun as possible by organizing contests at different holes, a raffle 

with many different prizes, giving away swag bags/goodie bags, etc. Our participants greatly enjoy 

this event each year. 

  

I am reaching out to see if you would be willing to make a donation for our event. We 

would greatly appreciate anything you could offer, whether it’s [tickets, apparel, concessions 

items, any type of swag, gift certificates, cash, etc.].  

 

We acknowledge donations by putting the donor's information on flyers, social media 

posts, in newspaper advertisements, emails to local businesses, and/or local signs. We also 

advertise the donations made with the participants during the golf tournament. 

 

We hope to make this our best year yet. Any donation we receive from you helps us meet 

that goal. 

  

Some businesses we have contacted that are located outside of our area wonder why we 

contact those who are either not close to us or aren’t member of our Chamber. The answer is 

simple, many people in our area leave town for entertainment or recreational purposes. The truth 

is, there aren’t as many entertainment or recreational options for rural communities as there are 

elsewhere. We feel that your company would add great reward to our event! 

  

Please let me know if you are willing to help or if you have any questions. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Natalie Erickson 

Delta Area Chamber of Commerce Executive Director 


